
 
 
 
 
 

Meet the Year 7 Form Tutor Team!  
 
 
 
 

Mr S Kerry 
 
 
 

Mr S Edwards 
 
 
 
 

Mr C Moore 
 
 
 
 

Hello Year 7! My name is Mr Kerry and I am very much looking forward to 
meeting you all in September. I am a Science teacher and I have worked 
at Holbrook for 2 years now. I love science, especially anything to do with 
animals and nature, so I will always want to hear any interesting facts you 
find out! Outside of school I enjoy running, watching football, gaming and 
I’m a bit of a movie nerd. I know you may be nervous to come to a new 
school but we can’t wait to welcome you into our community and I am sure 
you will settle in quickly. 
 

Hello Year 7, I would like to introduce myself to you as your new form tutor, 
Mr Edwards. I have been teaching for twenty five years and have taught 
chemistry at Holbrook for four years. I love doing science practicals with 
my students, especially experiments with Bunsen burners. If you have an 
older brother or sister at Holbrook Academy they may have told you about 
some of these experiments or something about me. Outside of school I 
enjoy cycling and support Ipswich Town. I have already heard great things 
about you and am really looking forward to meeting you in September. 
 

Hello 7 Stour, I am very much looking forward to being your form tutor 
and meeting you all in September. I am the Head of Science at Holbrook 
and have taught here for 4 years. I live just north of Colchester and have 
a son and a daughter who keep me very busy. I play squash and have 
been teaching for over 20 years. I fully appreciate that you may be feeling 
anxious and excited at the same time about leaving your primary schools 
but you will settle in fast and I am sure you will love it! 
 



 

Mr S Daniels 
 
 
 

Mrs K Cook 
(Monday, Tuesday) 
 

Mrs A Caston 
Cook  
(Wednesday - Friday)  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Year 7, I am Mr Daniels and I teach maths.  I have worked at seven 
different schools and Holbrook is my favourite!  I have been here for 
about two years.  When I am not in school I like walking, hunting wild 
mushrooms (in the autumn) and gardening.  In my garden I grow, 
amongst other things,  very, very, very hot chillies and gourds which I 
sometimes make into musical instruments.  I know that we are going to 
be the best form ever and I look forward to meeting you. 
 

Hi 7 Orwell, we are your form tutors and look forward to meeting you all. 
We have worked together with a tutor group before and are a good team.  
 
I am Mrs Cook and I teach Maths. I have worked at Holbrook for 4 years 
now; I absolutely love it and I know you will too! I have two young children 
aged 5 and 7 who go to a local primary school, who will also come here 
one day. Outside of school I enjoy walking, cycling, reading and catching 
up with friends. 
I very much look forward to getting to know you and helping you settle 
into life at secondary school. 
 
I am your other form tutor, Mrs Caston Cook, I have worked here for 7 
years now and look forward to getting to know you as you start your 
journey with us. I am the Head of Art and I also teach mindfulness, and 
hope to bring both of these skills to you in tutor time. In my own time, I 
enjoy reading, running and sewing my own clothes. I have a little dog 
called Idgie, who you will see a picture of in my room. If you have a pet 
I hope you will bring in a photograph of them to add to the wall too.  
 


